
 

 

 

25th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
New Vic Theatre Trip – Whole School 

Trip ‘The Three Musketeers’ Theatre Visit 
 

Date Friday 17th January 2025 
 

Venue New Vic Theatre 
 

Leave school 9.30am via coach 
 

Arrive back at school Approx. 12.40pm 
 

Clothing School uniform with sensible footwear and warm/ 
waterproof coat 

 

Purpose Theatre visit - whole school 
 

Food/drinks May take a drink and snack (in a disposable bag) 
No fizzy drinks (no cans or glass bottles) 

Sadly, we cannot take our own bottles, but  
recyclable materials are preferable. 

 

Cost £20 
 

Permission/payment Please authorise and pay through the Arbor Parent Portal by 
Friday 29th November at the latest 

 

If your child receives free school meals, Pupil Premium funds will be used to cover the cost 

 
As the children will not be back in time for a school lunch, please provide a packed 
lunch. If you would like one from the school kitchen, please let us know before we break 
up for Christmas.  These will be charged at £2.95. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D Hugill 

 
Mr Hugill 
Headteacher 


